
Leipsic Board of Education Special Meeting Highlights 
Tuesday, June 29, 2010 
Administrative Conference Room 
 
The Leipsic Board of Education held a special meeting on Tuesday, June 29 at 6:30 
p.m. in the administrative conference room. Board member Tim Nadler was not in 
attendance. 
 
The following fiscal items were approved with a vote of 4-0: 
 

 Administrative non-exempt employees are receiving no salary increases for the 
2010-2011 school year. This mirrors the 0% increase for union employees. 

 

 Disposal of inventory, textbooks and records as presented.  
 

 Contract for services with the NOACSC for 2010-2011 school year as presented. 
 

 The renewal proposal for property and liability insurance with SORSA through 
Fawcett, Lammon, Recker, and Associates as presented at a cost of $35,802.00. 

 

 Membership in the CompManagement workers’ compensation group rating 
program for 2011 at a cost of $1,805.00. 

 

 Transfers, advances, and advance backs as recommended by District Treasurer 
David Miller.  

 

 Payment of invoices, fiscal year 2010 appropriation modifications and fiscal year 
2011 temporary appropriations as presented by David Miller. 

 
The next regular Leipsic Board of Education meeting is planned for Tuesday, July 13 at 
7:00 p.m. in the high school library. 
 
 
 


